
 
 
Hospitality and Entertainment Costs: 1 April 2020 to 30 March 2021 
 
Audit Scotland is committed to spending the public money it receives properly, efficiently and 
effectively. Expenditure by Audit Scotland in relation to hospitality and entertainment is very small and 
is mostly incurred when we share our expertise with organisations from other countries.  
 
The following report on expenditure for hospitality and entertainment highlights those occasions when 
costs were incurred by Audit Scotland.  
 
Period 1 April 2020 – 31 December 2020 
Nil in period 


